
 

MOTORSPORT NEW ZEALAND 
VOLUNTEER OFFICIALS COMMISSION 
 

 

The MotorSport New Zealand Volunteer Officials Commission convened for a Zoom video meeting on 

March 23, 2024, commencing at 7.00pm. 
 

ATTENDEES 

Amy Pullen   Chairperson 

Kim Adams   Commission Member 

Lenard McLeod   Commission Member 

Ryan Seabright   Commission Member 

Nikki Sim   Commission Member 

Mark Mallard   MSNZ Board Liaison 

Jordie Peters    MSNZ Development and Marketing Executive  

Steve Collier    MSNZ Safety and Volunteer Manager 

Morgen Dickson  MSNZ Customer Relationship Administrator 
 

APOLOGIES  
Tina Nichols   Commission Member 
 

 

• Volunteer Media Presence 

o Jordie Peters joined this meeting to discuss how the Commission could use the already establish 

Facebook group in place of a regular newsletter.  

 

• Conference and AGM – Volunteer Official Commission Workshop 

o Approval has been received to invite two local officials to the Workshop to discuss their experiences. 

The Commission will begin looking into who is available in the Christchurch area.   

 

• Volunteer Update – MSR’s and Licence Officials 

o The criteria for MSRs still need to be discussed to smooth the onboarding process.  

 

• Volunteer Survey  

o Detail and supporting stats from the volunteer’s survey were discussed. Further surveys need to be 

carried out to improve the data set, however they should be shorter surveys to increase engagements  

 

• Volunteer Framework  

o The UK Volunteer Framework has been sent out to the VOC, the commission members need to look 

at this more to discuss further look at this more to discuss further and will be discussed at the Pre-

conference meeting.  

 

Next Meeting – 23 April 2024 at 7.00pm     

  
 


